
1

zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua.org

From: Kevin L. Olvany <klo@canandaiguanewyork.gov>
Sent: Friday, October 12, 2018 11:13 AM
To: Chris Jensen; Terry Smith
Cc: Eric Cooper
Subject: Re: Project Update - Pipe Location

Chris and Eric 
 
 
I have reviewed the plans, visited the site and support the project being proposed by Terry Smith and would recommend 
Planning Board approval. 
 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kevin Olvany 
 
Watershed Program Manager 
 
 
________________________________ 
From: Terry Smith <trainterry@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Friday, October 12, 2018 9:40 AM 
To: Chris Jensen; Kevin L. Olvany 
Cc: Eric Cooper 
Subject: Project Update - Pipe Location 
 
Chris, After the town required that I keep the pipe completely on my property, I reviewed the requirements with the 
contractor and the found that the requited bend was too significant  to implement. I then changed the location of the 
lake discharge end to straighten the path. I dropped off a copy of the revised drawing to your office. I also sent a copy to 
DEC to get their input. They approved the change in pipe location and provided a letter to that stating their approval. I 
am attaching a digital copy of their approval email along with the map that was given to them. The map is the same as 
the one I gave to the town to update my application. 
 
I hope this resolves the question of pipe location to the towns satisfaction. 
 
Terry Smith 
3455 Sandy Cove 
Canandaigua NY 14424 
 
 
 


